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POSSIBLE QUORUM OF THE TOWN BOARD AND PLANNING AND ZONING COMMITTEE 

  

          Please take notice that three or more members of the Milton Town Board and Planning and 
Zoning Committee may be together on Thursday, October 1, 2015 at 6pm at the Fulton Town 
Hall, 2738 W. Fulton Center Drive, Edgerton, WI.  The purpose of this possible quorum will be for 
an updated presentation of the Town Sanitary Districts Service areas; status of facility 
plan/growth projections of wastewater treatment plant.  No formal action will be taken by the 
Town Board. 

                                                 

                                                          Sandra Kunkel 
                                                          Town Clerk 
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